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Spencer Patterson

From: Office of the Registrar
Sent: Wednesday, September 24, 2025 3:26 PM
To: Spencer Patterson
Subject: FW: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163

From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 19, 2025 11:27 AM 
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca> 
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
I live in Kingston, Ontario, utilize the services of Enbridge Gas, and vehemently oppose the increase to 
residential and commercial gas rates. Over the last two fiscal years, Enbridge has reported Annual Net 
Profits of, on average, $4B USD. $4 Billion dollars in two years. This company is operating successfully 
and navigating the business landscape with aplomb. To pass on a significant increase to residential and 
commercial users under the guise of inflation and efficiency is highly overblown. I would like to see 
Enbridge operate at its current rate, finding efficiencies in their processes, at their current rates, and 
then, after review of the impacts, inform if there was a decrease in their annual net income that then 
requires a rate increase. Canadians are already struggling enough with high costs on all facets of daily 
life. Many Canadians cannot afford the necessities of life due to corporate greed and inflation. This rate 
should not be approved in order to allow some financial relief to those most impacted, especially in light 
of how well Enbridge Gas is operating, with an average of $4 Billion annual net income in the last two 
years. 

Name: Don Ames 

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes 

  


